
Secretary’s Report (April 1, 2020 – March 31, 2021) 

 

I, along with the Executive Committee members of ISEAC, welcome you all to this 13th 

General Body meeting of ISEAC members. Some of the highlights of the ISEAC activities 

during 2020-21 are given below: 

 

1) Life-Members: 8 new members joined ISEAC during April 1, 2020 to March 31, 

2021.There are 313 life­ members of ISEAC as on March 31, 2021. Additionally, 10 students 

have joined as the student member of the society.  

2) Organization of online lecture series by experts in the field of Electrochemical Science 

and Technology 

The executive committee has discussed to organize online lecture series by the national and 

international experts. In view of this it was decided to organize online lectures in association 

with the International Society of Electrochemistry (ISE), the organization that supports most 

of the ISEAC events. A list of lectures has been prepared for the organization in the next 

financial year both offline and online mode depending on the situation of the Pandemic.  

3) ISEAC Website: Society website is working satisfactorily with the new domain as, 

www.iseac.org.in. Members are requested to visit the website for various updates on the society 

activities. 

4)         Financial Position: The Society is making efforts to improve its financial status slowly 

and steadily by generating funds from vendor as well as by approaching different government 

funding agencies to organize ISEAC events.  

5) Appointment of Auditor: General Body has approved to continue with the existing 

auditor Mr. Santosh Mane without increase in audit fee for auditing the society account during 

April 01, 2020 to March 31, 2021. 

6) Acknowledgement: The Executive Committee thanks all the members for their interest 

and co-operation in fulfilling the objectives of ISEAC. We expect your continued support in 

all future activities of the society. 

        
      Dr. A.K.Satpati (Secretary, ISEAC) 

 

 

 

 


